
                          

 
Dear Grasshopper class  
We hope you are all doing well and keeping yourself busy and safe by staying inside with 
your family.  We would like to take this opportunity to tell you all that we have been 
thinking of you and missing your lovely smiles and all those wonderful moments we have 
had spent together since September.  
 
You need to continue to grow and develop yourselves so make sure you are all listening 
to your parents and completing simple activities set out for you to do at home whilst the 
school is close. You can all keep yourself busy with fun activities such as drawing, 
colouring, baking , reading lots of stories , exercise and helping your parents tidying up 
your room and toys . Please make sure that you are being good and doing what your 
mummy and daddy ask you to do.    
 
Remember you can always ask your parents to email us if you are finding something 
difficult or even if there is some work or creative making that you want to show us.  
 
We have have been busy working from home and we cannot wait to see all your lovely 
faces again. 
Lots of love  
Ms Virdy and Mrs Gill 


